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Type of inspection/observation:  
 Landfilling of Municipal Wastes

Site/Facility Name:  

Harford Waste Disposal Center Landfill

Location: 

 Harford









Date:  06/01/06

Remarks:

This afternoon I investigated a report that a fire had occurred in the mulch-yard waste storage area at the landfill during morning hours.  Upon arrival I spoke with both Gerald Scanlan and Frank Henderson.  Noted:

1) At 8:00 am heavy smoldering was observed at the large stockpile containing wood residue, pieces of plastic from mulch screenings.  The stockpile has been established below the processing area over a steep slope.

2) The fire department was called – 4 local companies responded with 6 trucks – Darlington, Bel Air, Whiteford, Delta-Cardiff.  The smoldering areas of the stockpile were torn down with equipment, hosed off.  The fire cause is probably from spontaneous combustion.

3) Looked at the stockpile.  A moderate burnt wood type odor is in the immediate area.  No regular mulch piles were affected.  The stockpile has an estimated 30-40 ft height.

Observer:  Ed Class
Person Interviewed:  Gerald Scanlan

